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SEQUATCHIE COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
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Phone {423) 949-3617 Rachel Hixson
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August 2, 2023 Felisha Snyder

Dear Board Members:

The Sequatchie County Board of Education will meet in regular session on Monday,

August 7, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the Sequatchie County Board of Education. The agenda is listed below:
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11.

Approval of the agenda

Approval of the consent agenda

A. Approval of out-of-state, overnight field trip for Sequatchie County High School Band to go
to King’s Island in Ohio on October 7-8, 2023

B. Approval of executive action for authorized signatures on Mountain Valley Bank accounts

Recognition of Sequatchie County Middle School Baseball Team

Public Comments

Curriculum Supervisors to address the board

Attendance Supervisor to address the board

Approval of classroom technology bids

Approval of technology infrastructure bids

Approval of the final budget of $40,389,771.00 in revenue and $26,901,597.00 in expenditures

. Approval of first reading of amended school board policy:

A. 1.400 School Board Meetings

Approval of second reading of amended school board policies:
1.106 Code of Ethics

1.404 Appeals & Appearances to Board

4.403 Library Materials

5.119 Employment of Retirees

5.305 Family & Medica! Leave

5.307 Physical Assault Leave

5.600 Staff Rights & Responsibilities

6.200 Attendance

6.202 Home School

6.300 Code of Conduct

6.314 Corporal Punishment

6.4001 Student Surveys, Analyses and Evaluations
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12.

13.

14.

Information on personnel employment, contracts, leaves of absence, resignations, terminations

and transfers
Announce the next board meeting on Tuesday, September 5, 2023, due to Labor Day, and

working session on Tuesday, August 25, 2023
Adjournment

Sincerely,

Sarai Pierce
Director of Schools




